
City of South Pasadena 

1424 Mission Street, South Pasadena, CA 91030 

Planning Commission
Chair: John Lesak, Vice-Chair: Lisa Padilla 

Commissioners: Amitabh Barthakur, Janet Braun and Laura Dahl 

CANCELLED 
Planning Commission Meeting 

Tuesday, February 8, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the South Pasadena 

Planning Commission on Tuesday, February 08, 2022, has been cancelled. 

A special Planning Commission meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 15, 2022 at 6:30 

p.m.

Any questions regarding this information may be directed to the Community Development 

Department at (626) 403-7220. 

__________  __________________________________ 

Date    Signature 

2/3/22


